

City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

November 26, 1991

Jake Bordenave, P.E.
Bordenave Designs
Post Office Box 91194
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87199

RE: DRAINAGE PLAN FOR CENTRAL/AIRPORT BUSINESS PARK (K-10/D21A) ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED NOVEMBER 25, 1991

Dear Mr. Bordenave:

Based on the information provided on the referenced submittal received November 12, 1991 the drainage plan is approved for Building Permit. Please be advised that prior to release of the Building Permit, the Drainage Agreement and Covenant must be executed by the City Legal Department.

Please note that prior to Certificate of Occupancy release for the building, an Engineer's Certification must be approved by this office.

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at 768-2650.

Cordially

Gilbert Aldaz, P.E. & F.S Civil Engineer/Hydrology

GA (wp+1125)

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT